On March 19th the following questions were received from Board Member Debra Robinson regarding Board Item PM1 - Northboro Elementary Educational Specification

Question:  What facilities impact does the Inclusion Plan have?

Response:  None, however, we include the statement below whenever we submit educational specifications for approval because there have been questions raised by the Board in the past about part time and self-contained ESE rooms.

"This modernization project shall be designed in compliance with the School District’s Inclusion Plan."

Question:  Has this been incorporated into the generic ed specs?

Response:  Yes.
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